RICHARD G. BOREN

Attorney at Law

418 WEST BROADWAY + CAPITAL 8LDG. » PHONE: 505/327-475%7

- e «rﬁRMINGTON, NEW MEXICO 8740%

May 13, 1986

Roy E. Johnson

Sr. Petroleum Geologist
Energy and Minerals Dept.
0il Conservation Division
Post Office Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Mr. Johnson:

As per our telephone conversation last week, this
will acknowledge receipt of your Certified letter dated
May 1, 1986, in reference to Horton Well No. 2,
A-32-1IN-7E, Santa Fe County, New Mexico.

As we discussed, Mr. Horton is to obtain and submit
water samples from said well and he will take possession
of said well as a water well if the samples prove satis-
factory.

1f said samples are not satisfactory, please advise
me and we will work out arrangements satisfactory to you
for the plugging of said well.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.
Sincerely,

/,EfA‘S"flEﬁRN $ANPIA PRODUCTION CO.

ithard G. Boren
Attorney at Law
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